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We know that fossil fuels cause harm to the environment. The last thing Vermont needs 

is to invest in a technology that we know is bad for health, the lands that we steward, and 

our communities. At the very minimum, we need to commit to not building more fossil 

fuel infrastructure that we know will harm us until we need to pay to replace it. Vermont 

does not need more fossil fuel infrastructure (if anything we should be paying to 

dismantle what we already have). Our citizens do not want to give up their land through 

eminent domain. I don't want to have to worry about fossil fuels in my community's 

water supply.  

 

Let us move forward on more sustainable energy and energy efficiency and turn our back 

on fossil fuels as fast as we can. There is no time to waste.  

 

Sincerely, 

Katie Wilson 

Brattleboro, VT 

 


